
March 11 2020

FAAN/Sorrenti Law
20 Adelaide Street East
Suite 920
Toronto, ON
M5C 2T6

RE:  Fortress Projects Administered by FAAN (BDMC) and Sorrenti Law

Nick:

By way of this letter I/We as investors in the Fortress projects request you provide us with any and all legal opinions that you have on file in relation to the fortress projects.

[bookmark: _gjdgxs]Kindly forward this to me/us ASAP, we look forward to receiving the information shortly.  In addition, kindly note that we authorize to speak directly with Rose Ray 705-795-9324 or roseray@bell.net regarding this matter and our files.

Of course you can also reach us directly, my/our contact information is on file with you already.

Regards,


Investor’s Name


_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
Investor’s Signature


Cc:  Rose Ray

